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Senator Fifield asked:  
 
In the interests of open and transparent government, will the Department commit to sourcing 
these reports from State and Territory governments and publishing them on their website on a 
regular basis? 
 
Answer: 
 
No.  As answered in QoN 169, the South Australian report The Provision of Disability 
Services in South Australia and data from the Victorian Disability Support Register are 
already available on the following websites: 
 
http://www.sa.gov.au/subject/Community+Support/Disability/Reports,+plans+and+statistics 
http://www.dhs.vic.gov.au/disability/supports_for_people/information,_planning_and_advoc
acy/how-we-provide-services-to-people 
 
 
 
 
 
 


